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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   GOLF BOARD 

FROM:  HOLLY WERNER, FOOD & BEVERAGE COORDINATOR 

SUBJECT:  MONTHLY DEPARTMENT REPORT – FOOD & BEVERAGE    

TODAY’S DATE: FEBRUARY 21ST, 2024 

 

 

Chamber Bingo has been very busy and very successful this season! We have been offering a Weekly 

Special, burger baskets, pizzas, soup, and something sweet each week. Kurt set up the point of sale to 

make it much more efficient for the staff.  The Chamber has been very happy with service! 

 

We hosted a very large funeral luncheon celebrating the life of Evelyn Simon.  The family and guests 

we very appreciative of the staff’s efforts! 

 

Our attempt at offering lunches was cut short by my unexpected health issues.  On top of my health, I 

broke my foot, which has prevented me from driving and working on site. I am definitely on the mend 

and I am anxious to return to a normal schedule! 

 

I am looking into a weekend breakfast offering during the golf season. Many players arrive at the golf 

course with breakfast items that were purchased offsite. We need to capture that revenue!  We plan to 

start off small and see what kind of response we get. 

 

A special THANK YOU goes out to Jill Kes…for her hard work this offseason!  Without her, the Food 

& Beverage operation would not run nearly as smooth! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

HOLLY WERNER 

400 Lexington Avenue South, New Prague, MN  56071 

Phone: 952-758-5326   info@newpraguegolf.com 


